Chairman Porter and members of the committee

My Name is David Richter from Sykeston North Dakota, and T am a landowner that the Red
River Valley Pipeline is crossing. Up until this point, the landowners do not have any answers as
to who actually has ownership of the pipeline and who would have liability of the pipeline. I
think this Bill #2364 addresses some of those issues. Iam in favor of Bill # 2364 and hopefully
you will give it your consideration.

Thank You
David Richter



